
2018 has been a wonderful year here in Minnesota.  

MAPP board with help of MAPP members and local Minnesota community, raised funds and 

donated one mobile unit on behalf of Minnesota community, for Appna mobile clinic project” 

We also participated in “Appna food pantry project “to support our local food shelf in the 

community. 

MAPP board and members are also excited to hold our “Appna national health day 2018 “event 

October 13th, at a free clinic in local mosque 

Many MAPP members routinely volunteer at ongoing free clinics at 2 different locations, 

operated through 2 different mosques, over last several years. 

I am grateful to have these opportunities through Appna/ MAPP, to serve and participate in the 

well-being of our local community and community back home  

 

 

 

Bushra Dar MD 

President MAPP (Mn association of Pakistani descent physicians)  
 


